
 

 

Update : Labour relations between MEA and the Longshore Workers Union 

Most recent update: September 26, 2024 

Status of the situation : strike Mandate 

Following a vote on September 24th and 25th, the Port of Montreal Longshoremen's Union, Local 

375, CUPE, voted by a majority to adopt a strike mandate.  

At this stage, obtaining the strike mandate does not affect port operations: no disruption of port 

services can occur before a party has provided a 72-hour notice. However, the Montreal Port 

Authority is preparing to manage the operational impacts should such notice be given.  

In the interest of transparency, you can follow the evolution of the situation on this web. A newsletter 

will also be distributed to Port of Montreal users and other stakeholders as the situation evolves. 

The Montreal Port Authority continues to ardently hope for a lasting agreement between the parties, 

for the thousands of businesses that utilize the Port of Montreal.  

If you have any questions, you can contact your Port representative or at any time via the following 

address: market@port-montreal.com  
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